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Fly fishing and fly tying going hand in hand.  Rabbit fur specifically is one of the most 

used products for flies.  Without allowing furs and skins for fly tying just like taxidermy 

and the other allowances this would force the use of businesses outside of Oregon 

and have a negative impact on fishing guides, tackle stores, and the fisherman and 

women of Oregon.  


